
 

 
Imperial Oil Limited   100 5th Conc E, Waterdown, ON L0R 2H1 

VIA Email 
 
September 18, 2019 

Ms. Kristen Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re:  Request for Procedural Order Schedule Extension  

Imperial Oil Limited – Waterdown to Finch Project Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0007  

 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
With respect to Procedural Order No. 4 and the extension request granted by the OEB on September 3, 
2019, and in consideration of all intervenors of record, Imperial respectfully requests an extension until 
October 15, 2019 for the OEB and intervenors to provide written submissions.  
 
To maintain review timelines, Imperial also requests that the Procedural Order schedule be amended 
such that Imperial may file a written reply submission by October 25, 2019. 
 
This additional time will be used to work directly with the City of Toronto on various matters including 
requested information. The City of Toronto is supportive of this request for an extension. 
 
Regards, 

 

Jessie Malone, P.Eng. 
Environmental and Regulatory Lead 
Safety Security Health and Environment, Imperial 
 
CC:  Ian Laing, Imperial 

Zora Crnojacki, Ontario Energy Board 
Michael Millar, Ontario Energy Board 
Intervenors of Record in EB-2019-0007 

 

Waterdown to Finch General Inquiries 
questions@imperialon.ca  
416.586.1915 
 


